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Salerie Corner surveys 

 

Request for information:  Can I get details of?:- 

 Short/medium term repairs being undertaken at Salerie Corner in the coming 12 

months. 

 The report which was completed in September after the surveying of Salerie Corner. 

Response 

“Over a number of years, repairs have been carried out at Salerie Car Park following reports 

of depressions appearing in the surface, most likely caused by some settlement beneath. To 

assess any longer term maintenance requirements, a detailed survey began in 2018.   

“The first phase was a topographical survey, to provide a snapshot of the surface of the car 

park that can be used to assess the extent of any changes over time.   

“The next phase is to survey the structure beneath the surface, using ground penetrating 

radar. We are currently appointing a contractor to carry out this specialist work, and expect 

it to take place in March. We will then assess whether any further investigations are 

required.   

“Once complete, the surveys will provide a detailed picture of what is going on beneath the 

car park, to help determine what repairs are required. Until we have the results, we have no 

plan to carry out any extensive works, but we will continue to respond to any reports of 

possible surface subsidence.”    

 

 


